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SEND Coffee Morning Invitation 
Date: Monday 15th September  
Time: 8:45 AM 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have had a positive start to the academic year. We would like to warmly invite you to our 
first SEND Coffee Morning of the school year on Monday 15th September at 8:45 AM. 

This session will be an opportunity to discuss transition and share any worries or concerns you may 
have as the new school year begins. As always, it will also be a chance to support one another as 
parents, share experiences, and exchange practical ideas. 

We look forward to welcoming you and hope you will find this a helpful and supportive time together. 

Warm regards, 
Miss Igglesden  
 

 


